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RESOLUTION AWARDING A CONTRACT TO NORTHLAND CONSTRUCTORS OF DULUTH, INC., FOR
THE TWIN PONDS BRIDGE AND WALL REPAIR PROJECT IN THE AMOUNT OF $451,800.

CITY PROPOSAL:
RESOLVED, that the proper city officials are hereby authorized to enter into a contract with Northland
Constructors of Duluth, Inc. for the Twin Ponds Bridge and Wall Repair project in the amount of $451,800,
payable from Street Improvement Fund 440, Department 038 (Special Assessment Contracts), Object 5530
(Improvements Other than Buildings), city project no. 1923.

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE:  This resolution will authorize award of a contract to Northland Constructors of
Duluth, Inc. in the amount of $451,800 for the Twin Ponds Bridge and Wall Repair project.  Northland
Constructors of Duluth, Inc. was the only bidder that responded.  The engineer’s estimate was $350,000.
Because there are many specialty items in this project, and because few firms do this type of work, it is not
anticipated that re-advertising the project would generate any additional interest.  Northland Constructors and
its subcontractor Stretar Masonry have done similar work in the past for the city on stone masonry wall and
bridge work, and award is recommended.  Payable from Street Improvement Fund 440.

TABULATION OF BIDS RECEIVED JUNE 9, 2022

Northland Constructors of
Duluth, Inc.

Duluth, MN $451,800.00
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